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Welcome to the SnackPack Spring 2012 Newsletter.

We hope you all had a good winter and are all geared up for a great year this year.

 Over the winter we had a Sail with Santa event which was a big success. It was a very wet and windy day but that didn’t deter the 50 of us that braved the elements and certainly didn’t dampen the mood. The staff (of Stuart Line cruises) were amazing and couldn’t do enough for us, they were all in fancy dress and they did all sorts of activities, balloon modelling, face painting, dancing and also let some of the children steer the ship. The children all got to see Santa and came away with a lovely gift. Biscuits sweets and drinks for the children and mulled wine and mince pies for the adults were provided. We can’t wait for this December to do it all again.

Spring Event

We have organised a swimming event at Pyramids pool in Heavitree Exeter for Saturday 21st April 2012 from 4pm until 6pm, this includes the use of the toddler pool. The pools will be exclusively for the SnackPack group and will have the inflatable in the large pool, but you must be over 8years old to use that and a good swimmer. Parents are welcome to swim or sit by the pool and chat, you are welcome to bring your own food to eat as well. If you would like to attend the cost is £2.00 per swimmer and this must be paid when you send the booking form back to us. The group has to pay full price for the pool and you are getting a subsidised rate so monies paid are not refundable. Please send forms back by post no later than the 7th April 2012. Forms can be emailed but please send money by post. We look forward to seeing you there.

River Dart Weekend

The dates for this years residential weekend are Friday 13th July 2012 to Sunday 15th July 2012. The age group this year is 8 to 15 year olds and the anticipated price is £35.00 per child.

If your child is interested in attending please complete the attached application form and return by post or e mail to either address at the top of the page. There are only 24 places and if more children want to go than there are places, priority will be given to newly diagnosed children and the children that the medical team feel would benefit most from the weekend. Completing the application form does not guarantee a place.

IMPORTANT information needed.

The group relies solely on donations and grants and due to the current economical climate the donations are not as much as in previous years. We are constantly trying to find good ways to save the group money and the most logical one is to change the newsletter to an e mail version. We have got a lot of e mail addresses already on the data base but need to have all the ones that are missing. Could you please take a couple of minutes just to send an e mail to snackpack@post.org.uk with details in the subject line and give us your e mail address and an update on your details that might have changed, address, phone number, mobile number etc. This will save a lot of money for us but if you desperately want a hard copy or do not have e mail we will of course send you one. The newsletter will also be available on the website. If we do not have your details on the data base we cannot send any version of the newsletter or inform you of events so please let us know if you want adding. If you no longer want to receive a newsletter please can you let us know so we can remove you from the data base. Thank you all.

A.G.M

In January we held the A.G.M and following that we can confirm the following posts for this year are.

Chairperson
   Mrs Ellen Bradburn

Treasurer
   Mr Tony Hooper

Joint Secretary   Mr Barrie Bradburn

     

   Mrs Julia Edwards

Committee
   Mrs Tammy Nichols



   Ms Janet Webber



   Mrs Alison Betts



   Mrs Julie Steer

If you feel you would like to get involved with the committee or you could be available to volunteer when needed please contact Ellen Bradburn.

Junior Committee

We are considering setting up a junior committee and this will be made up of 5 members over the age of 10 years. If you would be interested in joining please can you let us know by email or post, the junior committee will advise us on events that they think will be enjoyed by members of the group and contribute to the website and newsletter.




River Dart Weekend 13th to 15th July 2012


Childs Name         ___________________________________________________ Age __________


Address                ___________________________________________________  


                             ___________________________________________________  


                             ___________________________________________________


Tel Number         ____________________ email address_________________________________





Parent/Guardians signature    _________________________________________ Date ___________








Swimming At Pyramids on Saturday 21st April 4pm to 6pm


Family name         ____________________________________ How many swimming __________


Address                ___________________________________________________  


                             ___________________________________________________  


                             ___________________________________________________


Tel Number         ____________________ email address_________________________________





Parent/Guardians signature    _________________________________________ Date ___________





Amount enclosed £__________
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